
Lanterns sent from Hiroshima to join those of Salisbury 
CND in our Candle Float on Monday August 8th 

2022 























Lanterns decorated by art club students of  
Danbara Junior High School 

A letter from the Mayor of Hiroshima 





Our heartfelt thanks to all who so kindly made such 
great contributions to our commemorative Candle Float. 

We will be linked together in spirit as the lanterns mingle 
and float down the river 


